
Notification Regarding Your Application

Hi [User],



Thank you for your interest in joining Sublinks.



We regret to inform you that your application has not been approved at this time. We appreciate your understanding and 
encourage you to continue exploring other ways to engage with our community.



If you have any questions or would like further clarification, please don't hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for your interest in Sublinks.

Best,

The Sublinks Team

[Footer]


